
We Treasure Reading! 
Sponsored by the PARP Committee 

January 30th-February 10th 

 

Parents as Reading Partners (PARP) is a two week program which encourages 

children to read at home with their parents or other adults or older siblings.  

We are asking our families to set aside (at least 15 minutes a day, 5 out of 7 

days each week) to read together.  here’s how it works: 

 

Set up a routine at home.  This means reading to your little one, listening to 

your older child read, or sharing the fun by taking turns reading every other 

page.  You can even read your own book silently, while your child does the same, 

sitting together.  

 

After reading, color in one treasure chest for each night you read.  At the end 

of the two weeks, tally the nights read and fill in the total and return the log 

to your teacher.   

 

this year’s theme is: Pirates: we treasUre readiNg! 

 

 

At the end of our two week PARP program we will have a celebration for each 

stUdeNts’ sUccess.   

 

we hoPe that yoU aNd yoUr “Pirate” will get “a loot” oUt of reading during our 

annual PARP program this year!! 

 



 


